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2022/23 Bristol Bay Red King Crab Season Closed 

 

The Alaska Department of Fish and Game (ADF&G) and National Marine Fisheries Service (NMFS) have 

completed analysis of 2022 NMFS trawl survey results for Bristol Bay red king crab. The stock is estimated to 

be below the ADF&G regulatory threshold for opening a fishery. Therefore, Bristol Bay red king crab will remain 

closed for the 2022/23 season.  

 

ADF&G appreciates and carefully considered all input from crab industry stakeholders prior to making this 

decision. Understanding crab fishery closures have substantial impacts on harvesters, industry, and communities, 

ADF&G must balance these impacts with the need for long-term conservation and sustainability of crab stocks. 

Management of Bristol Bay red king crab must now focus on conservation and rebuilding given the condition of 

the stock. Efforts to advance our science and understanding of crab population dynamics are underway. With crab 

industry input, ADF&G will continue to evaluate options for rebuilding, including potential for sustainably 

fishing during periods of low abundance. This will allow ADF&G to work on issues related to state and federal 

co-management, observer coverage, discard mortality, and fishery viability. 

 

Additional information will be available during the annual ADF&G/Crab Industry meeting. Meeting details will 

be announced shortly. 

 

For questions regarding federal Crab Rationalization Program regulations, contact NOAA Fisheries Sustainable 

Fisheries Division at (907) 586-7228 or the NOAA Office of Law Enforcement in Kodiak at (907) 486-3298 or 

Dutch Harbor at (907) 581-2061. 

 

For further information contact ADF&G Dutch Harbor at (907) 581-1239, or ADF&G Kodiak at (907) 486-1840.  
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